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Hope everyone has been having a great summer. 

John Carter is out of hospital and back home doing well. 

It is time to start designing the Fresno Fair CVBA educational bee booth. If you are interested in having input on this we will have our first meeting next week Wednesday July 10 at my house in Clovis. 797 North Dartmouth Ave, Clovis CA 93611. We will start at 7pm. If you are wanting to be on this design committee please text me at 559-860-8118. I will start a group text. If you can't make this meeting and want to be on the design committee still text me and I will keep you in the loop. 

If you have suggestions or ideas, please text me so I can create an agenda like we did with bee class and keep the meeting organized and productive. 

If you just want to help build cut outs or other items needed for the booth text me also so I will create a building committee as well hopefully. 

If we all work together to design, create, build, and work the fair booth this year, I think it could be pretty spectacular and a great educational experience for people who see it. 

Thanks, 

Jason Kuyper
559-860-8118

